
1523 10th Street South         May 11, 2020 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
608-518-7431 

 

 

 

To the Board of Park Commissioners 

I am requesting to consumer alcoholic beverages at Black River Beach North Pavilions on June 4, 2022. 
The date has been reserved by me with La Crosse Park and Rec. I will be celebrating my master’s degree, 
my sister High School graduation, and my brother’s graduation achievement. Because of the pandemic 
the graduation celebration has been set off for 2 years. This is a family event with relatives traveling 
from far distances. We wish to socialize and consumer alcohol beverages responsibly. If there are 
questions, please contact me.  

 

Respectfully, 

Thao Moua 
   


